
From: Douglas Held <dougheld@outlook.com>  
Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2021 10:13 AM 
To: foil <foil@ecwa.org> 
Cc: Anthony Alessi <aalessi@ecwa.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FOIL Request - Historical Water Line Breaks/Leaks/Problems/Issues 

Hello, 

My name is Douglas Held.  I own and live at 86 North Drive Lackawanna, NY 14218.  It is a property that 
is in a unique location… At a “Y” or fork in the road that borders two cities… North Dr. Lackawanna, NY 
and South Fisher Rd. West Seneca, NY.  Over the years there has been SEVERAL water line breaks on or 
near this property.  When it happens, all water and debris flows towards and floods my yard, patio, 
garage, basement, etc. causing major damage each time at MY EXPENSE!  While I do understand that 
stuff happens and breaks can’t be predicted… common sense tells me that if the same section of pipe 
breaks repeatedly, year after year, that instead of patching it, it should BE REPLACED or some other 
remedy put in place. 

I am respectfully requesting all historical information that includes maintenance, breaks, patches, 
repairs, etc. of the water lines that flows both in front of my property (North Dr) and the water line that 
flows behind my property (South Fisher) within 500 feet of the property listed above over the last 15 
years.   

This information can be forwarded to: 
Douglas Held 
86 North Dr. 
Lackawanna, NY 14218 
(716) 444-9247
dougheld@outlook.com

Thank You! 

Respectfully, 
Douglas Held 
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